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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six Months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please email the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 



SACRED HEART PARISH April 9, 2023 

 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Image: Albrecht Durer (1471-1528)  
The Resurrection 
 
SUMMARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
4/13          High School Theology 
4/14          Troops of St. George Meeting 
4/19          Handmaids of St. Joseph 
4/27          High School Theology 
 

MASS REQUESTS 
If you desire a Mass to be celebrated for a particular 
intention, please place the offering along with the 
specific intention in writing in an envelope clearly 
marked Mass Intention and place it in the collection 
basket.  For intentions for a specific individual, make 
sure to specify whether the person is living or deceased.  
If deceased, please provide the anniversary of death so 
that, schedule permitting, a requiem mass may be said on 
that day. Alternatively, you can approach the pastor or 
bring or mail the request to the church. We do not 
accept telephoned or emailed requests.    
 
 
 

Please join your fellow parishioners for  
coffee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on the first 

Sunday of the month, or after the 10:00 AM  Mass on the 
first and third Sundays of the month.  This is also the 

time to visit our small lending library of good  
Catholic books and media.  This is located on the first 

floor of the school building (Classroom #5). 
 

Blessing of religious objects takes place after Mass on 
the third Sunday of every month. Please leave your  

objects on the designated table in the school basement. 

Sunday 
Apr. 9 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Easter Sunday 
 
FSSP 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
Apr. 10 

 
7:00 AM 

Easter Monday 
 
 
Mary Marcella Sorg + 

Tuesday  
Apr. 11 
 

7:00 AM 

Easter Tuesday 
 
 
Dean Hamel + 

Wednesday 
Apr. 12 
 

6:00 PM 

Wednesday in the Octave of Easter 
 
 
SPC Weston Philipot 

Thursday 
Apr. 13 

   
7:00 AM 

Thursday in the Octave of Easter 
 
 
Werner Molders + 

Friday 
Apr. 14 
 

6:00 PM 

Friday in the Octave of Easter 
 
 
Carol Fox + 

Saturday 
Apr. 15 
 

9:00 AM 

Saturday in Albis 
 
 
John Kuhn + 

Sunday 
Apr. 16 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Low Sunday 
 
Carol Fox + 
Pro Populo 



CHILDREN CHOIR CHANT CLASS 
In an effort to provide the Church for future generations 
and for your children’s cultural education, our choir 
director will be conducting a regular chant class.  In 
order to sing at the Mass, one must attend at least one of 
the sessions; Thursday 12:30pm and Saturday 10am. 
Please enroll any of your children ages 8-13, by 
contacting, Ryan Kennedy 
ryankennedyorganist@gmail.com  
 
TEACHING OPPORTUNITY 
Catholic schools across the country are boldly reclaiming 
authentic Catholic education in their classrooms, putting 
Christ at the center again. They are fighting back against 
a culture that wants to lead another generation astray. 
They need faithful Catholic men and women ready to 
join the fight. If you are ready to teach, interested, or just 
a little curious about opportunities in great schools in 
every state, let us know at arcadiaed.com/connect. Come 
explore joining a growing community of young and 
faithful teachers. If you’re a sincere Catholic, you qualify! 
No teaching license or education degree required. Send a 
direct inquiry to: gpfeifer@arcadiaed.com.  
 
VITA DEI HOUSES 
Community living for single Catholics. Accommodations 
free for ten hours a week work in ministry. Excellent for 
those discerning life’s next step or seeking long term 
community. Come and See Day: Saturday, April 1, 9:30 
am to 1 pm. Brunch, sharing, talk by Fr. Dan  Koehl, 
Mass, house tours. Meet at 1702 Lumbard Street, Fort 
Wayne. Reservations requested but not required. More 
information at www.VitaDeiHouse.com or call 260-739-
6882. Vita Dei Houses are a ministry of the 
Confraternity of Penitents. 
 
SEMINARIAN HELP THIS HOLY WEEK 
Again thank you to Deacon Matthew Kane and 
seminarian Robby Becker who assisted us this Holy 
Week. 
 
EASTER POTLUCK - APRIL 16 
There will be a potluck to celebrate the Easter season on 
Sunday, April 16th, following the 10 a.m. Mass. Please 
bring a dish to share and come join the celebration. A 
sign-up sheet is available in the vestibule or online at: 
http://tinyurl.com/yxw9stuy 
 
 
 
 

AN EASTER THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who donated time, talent, and 
treasure to make the solemnity and glory of our Holy 
Week worthy of God and an object of admiration to the 
North American Province. The decorations, music, and 
the vestments. All are completely dependant on your 
generosity. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
THE EASTER FLOWERS WERE DONATED IN 
MEMORY OF: 
Diane Kunz, Mr. & Mrs. William Forbing, Deceased 
members of Imrick Family, Deceased members of Gatt 
Family, Deceased members of Shannon Family, 
Deceased members of MuCusker Family, Jon-Paul 
Poirier, Gianna Philomena-Marie La Porta, Sally & 
Meyrle Peppler, Marcy & Thomas Sorg, Fr. Daniel 
Leevw, Charles Gabet, Katie Baumle, Bill Gonya, John 
F. Miller, Lynn Jones, Jean Kirsch, Doug & Vicki Walker 
 
THE EASTER FLOWERS WERE DONATED IN 
HONOR OF: 
Bishop Kevin Rhoades, Mike & Leslie Bossen 
 
MOTHER’S DAY CARNATION SALE 
On Sunday, May 14 after both Masses, there will be 
carnations for sale outside the back and side doors of the 
church. This is a fundraiser for the Allen Country Right 
to Life. Fr. Savoie encourages all the children to support 
this organization while showing devotion to their 
mothers. 
 
PARISH FAMILY DIRECTORY  
Our parish has been blessed with immense growth! All 
families registered as parishioners at Sacred Heart are 
invited to sign up for family portraits to be included in 
our upcoming and much needed church directory. Sign 
up sheets are located in the vestibule, with dates and 
times to choose from. Sitting times should take no more 
than ten minutes, and are scheduled after the 10:00 am 
Mass, as well as several Wednesday and Friday evenings 
at 4:30. Your family portrait will be available for 
download at no charge, with password access for 
privacy, through the website  
https://ashleyreneeblog.com/ We hope to have all of 
our Sacred Heart families included before completion, so 
please sign up as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

Easter Sunday 


